
          
          

Cross Sectoral Collaborative Network 

For the Lived and Living Experience Workforce 

(Cities of Yarra & Boroondara) 
 

A Cross Sectoral Collaborative Network was established in September 2023, a result 

of a co-design, co-production process to enhance the important voice and 

experiences of the Lived and Living Experience Workforce. 

 

The networks’ purpose is to capture the experiences and insights of individuals 

across various life circumstances, backgrounds, challenges and fields.  

 

Some of the benefits of becoming a member include: 

 
o Sharing Diverse Perspectives and Expertise 

o Improved Decision Making 

o Enhanced Innovation 

o Increased efficiency and resource optimisation 

o Empowerment and Inclusion 

o Capacity Building 

o Community Engagement 

 

 

For information or to become a member please contact: 

Kate Lester – Peer Project Worker, NEXUS Dual Diagnosis Consulting Services 

Email: cathryn.lester@svha.org.au 


